
SUIS PUDONG NEWSLETTER 
SUIS Pudong offers an opportunity for students to enter a continuum of education from 

Primary through to the end of Secondary to prepare them to become Global’s citizens for 
the 21st century. 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to issue 5 of our newsletter. We have lots of wonderful news to share with you.   

Student Council 2021 

In this weeks assembly, Ms Ali announced the Student Council for 2021/2022. 

During the assembly, she spoke to the students about the qualities that a good 

leader should have and the importance of these. This was followed by a badge 

giving ceremony for all the new members of the council.  

Lots of students applied to be part of the Council this year and teachers had to 

decide from over 75 applicants, which is a new record. Despite the fact there were a lot of strong       

applications, we could only select 22. The rest of the students were praised for their efforts and          

encouraged to still participate and support the team.  

During the decision process, two students were also selected to be Student Council Presidents:           

Yifei Wang and Eva Ye in 9A. These two students have demonstrated outstanding characteristics and 

academic achievement throughout their time at SUIS Pudong, so it was well deserved. During the       

assembly, they both introduced themselves to the rest of the school and spoke about the ways that 

they would support them to achieve their goals.  
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Below are the names of this year’s student council. Congratulations to all of them for being selected. 

International Secondary Student council 2021/2022 
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GRADE 9 

Presidents Yifei Wang 9A Eva Ye 9A 

Name Tutor group 

Jophy Xu 6A 
Michael Mi 6A 

Lori Luo  6C 

Name Tutor group 

Elaine Mi 7A 
Lucy Wu 7A 
Amy Ni 7A 

Rayna Ni 7B 
Michelle Liu 7C 
Annabel Du 7A 

Name Tutor group 

Mico Ciocia 8B 
Nataly Yin 8B 

Jackie Zhou 8A 
Marco Chen 8A 
Jenny Zhang 8A 

Ryan Qiu 8B 
Alfredo Zhang 8B 

Haslina Atif 8B 
Emily Chan 8B 

Name Tutor group 

Claire Yun 9A 
Frank Zhou 9A 

Michelle Miao 9A 
Oscar Sun 9B 
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2021 SUIS Pudong World Scholars Cup Team 

Entries for the 2021 World Scholars Cup team from SUIS Pudong have closed and the team for this        

year has been finalized! The first team meeting was on Wednesday morning in the auditorium, where Mr. 

Ogden welcomed the entrants and gave them an overview of the tournament. 

Over the next two weeks the scholars will attend workshops and participate in practice debates in         

preparation for the main event on the weekend of the 27th and 28th of November. The SUIS Pudong family 

wishes all this year’s competitors the best of luck! 
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Diwali 
This week, I met with our community of            

students from Primary and Secondary who      

celebrate the Hindu and Sikh festival of Diwali. 

This is known as the festival of lights and is one 

that I celebrate with my family. We enjoyed 

sharing ways in which we celebrate and talked 

about the various food we like to eat. It was 

wonderful to connect with one another. 

 
 
 
 

Chinese Culture Week 
Parent's please note: For the period 23rd December - 31st December, our G6 to G9 students will have a 

planned 'Chinese Culture Week'. G9 Chinese ID students will participate several pieces of Zhongkao next 

year, the school will do intensive revision for them. Thus you are not encouraged to ask leave for you    

son/daughter during the Chinese Culture Week. We understand that this takes place over the Christmas 

holiday. For this period, we will authorise all leave requests. Please request the leave to your form tutor 

as early as you can. We will issue a parent letter next week regarding to this leave request application. 

 

 

Key dates: 
Please note below the upcoming key dates: 

● 18th November: G6&7 Cross Stream Sports Day 

● 19th November: G8&9 Cross Stream Sports Day 

● 22th-26th Nov. Book week 

● 24th November: G7 and G8 3-way conference 

● 4th December：Winter Bazaar (We will still follow the 14 day rules, if you wish to be part of this 

event, please stay in Shanghai for 14 days before 4th Dec.)  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms. Kim Sahi                                                                                                                                                                        Ms. Bonnie Cai                                                      

Co-Principal                                                                                                            Assistant Principal and Head of Secondary 


